
 

                                          Respect                      Excellence                  Friendship 

Ugborough Primary School 
Ugborough 
Ivybridge 
Devon PL21 0NG 
Telephone 01752 892489 
Email admin@ugborough-
primary.devon.sch.uk  

 

Friday Flyer 23rd February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back after our half term break. This is a rather short half term but we have just as much learning to do: 

exciting humanities units in Key Stage 2, a trip to the zoo and Easter fun. 

You will have received a parent meeting letter yesterday, please return these by Monday as our teachers will be 

meeting after school to allocate appointment times, we are looking forward to welcoming you to these meetings. 

If your child is in Key Stage 2, we are starting to get excited about the residential trips, there will be meetings held 

about these shortly. 

Please find a link below regarding our school. I would love to hear from you via this form, it should only take a few 

minutes. I really appreciate your help and engagement in working as a team to make Ugborough a special place to 

learn. 

Keep checking the calendar dates below for new dates- Sports day was shared prior to half term- this will take place 

in the afternoon. 

Parent Forum meeting date: 21.3.24 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend, 

Best wishes, 

Mrs French 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/ME5bvCMh76?origin=lprLink 
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In science this week Year 2 contin-

ued to investigate properties of 

everyday materials. In pairs the 

children picked different proper-

ties of materials and then sorted 

the objects available into these 

different groups. We noticed 

some objects had both properties 

and so created an additional space 

to show these objects.  

Running club took to the roads this week and completed a fantastic run! Well done team!  

This week in Hillhead, we have been enjoying stories such as 'Mr Wolf's Pan-

cakes' and 'The Runaway Pancake' as we missed pancake day together last 

week. The children enjoyed both of these stories as they each feature a sur-

prise ending where some of the characters meet a rather gruesome fate! We 

also noticed that 'The Runaway Pancake' had a lot of similarities to 'The Gin-

gerbread Man' so we have had lots of talk about story types, characters and 

how not all stories have a happy ending.  

On Wednesday, the children enjoyed a physical challenge using tennis rack-

ets and beanbags where they had to practise their pancake flipping skills and 

keep count of how many times they could toss their beanbags and catch 

them on their rackets again. The children are now ready to be let loose in 

your kitchens with the frying pans! 
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Year 4 have been exploring how 

to partition a mixed number 

fraction. We played Fraction 

Boogie and discussed ways to 

partition the fractions we had 

created.  
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Star of The Week 

 Hillhead: Levi 

 Ennaton: Mollie 

 Dunwell:  Joshua 

 Ladywell: Cecily 

 Venn:  Tilly 

 Earlscombe:  Isabella 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

I am pleased to announce the start of a brand new after 

school dodgeball club running every Friday evening at 

Plympton Academy from 5pm-6pm. During these ses-

sions, the children will learn the various skills that make 

up the game alongside playing various different fun 

variations of dodgeball.  

The session will cost £3.50 in cash on the day of the 

session, or the whole term can be booked online at a 

discounted price of £20 for the 6 weeks. Please see the 

link below.  

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/argyle/pl-dodgeball-

club-aged-5-12-plympton-academy-primary-school-

5pm-6pm-term-4.html 

If you have any questions, please feel free to get in 

touch! 

Kind regards, 

Adam Wallis 

Plymouth Argyle FITC - Ivybridge Girls PDC Manager 

E: adam.wallis@pafc.co.uk 

School Residential Trips 

 

Please can you ensure you are making regular payments to-

ward reducing the trip balances for your child’s residential 

adventure. The balance must be settled in full prior to the 

trip taking place to ensure your child can go onto the trip. 

We kindly ask, if you are able, please pay in full asap because 

we have to pay regular instalments to the settings. 

All costs for your child’s trip have been carefully worked out 

based on the number of children whose parent/carer signed 

the forms and paid the deposits. Failure to pay the balance 

means we won’t have sufficient funds to pay the setting.  

Thank you. 

Friends of the Honey Bee | 

British Beekeepers Association 

(bbka.org.uk)  

Free to join                                        

'Friends of the Honey Bee' is a 

BBKA initiative aimed at reaching 

out to primary schools and other community groups to en-

courage them to become more bee friendly and aware of 

the importance of all pollinators. 
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Date Event 

Thurs 7th March 
World Book Day. Mufti—dress up as a favourite book 

character 

Thurs 14th March 
Years 1—6 Paignton Zoo trip 

Thurs 21st March 
Parent Forum 09.15am (please let us know if you plan 

on attending) 

Fri 29th Mar—12th 

Apr Inc 

Easter Holiday 

Mon 15th April First Day Back Summer Term 

May 6th Bank Holiday—School Closed 

Mon 13th—Fri 17th 

May 

Grenville House residential week for our year 4’s. 

May Mon 20th— Fri 

24th 

DTC residential week for our year 6’s 

Mon 27th—Fri 31st 

May 

Half Term 

Mon 3rd June First Day Back 

Fri 7th June 

Sports Day 

Mon 24th June—

Tues 25th June 

 

Dittisham residential for our year 5’s 

Weds 17th July—

Thurs 18th July 

East Soar residential for our year 3’s 

 

Fri 19th July 2024 
Last Day of Term 

 

Weds 4th Sept 

2024 

Return to school 

 

Monday 28th Oct  - 

Fri 1st Nov 2024 

Half Term 

 

Mon 4th Nov 2024 
Return to school 

 


